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Owatonna, Minnesota 

 
 

ROTARY SERVING HUMANITY 
 

Meeting each Monday 12:10 p.m. – Owatonna Country Club 
Four way test: 1) Is it the truth? 2) Is it fair to all concerned?;  

3) Will it build good will and better friendships? 4) Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

                                                                     OFFICERS 
MARK FRITSCH: President  KEITH HILLER, President Elect 
SHANE SATTLER/DIANE HOLLAND Secretary JIM BRUNNER Treasurer 
COREY MENSINK Past President 

FACEBOOK PAGE: www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofOwatonna 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Shane Sattler Roger Warehime Loren Olson Jim Brunner 
Stephanie Olson Mark Fritsch Corey Mensink  
Keith Hiller 
Todd Hale 

Dave Effertz 
Amy LaDue 

Diane Holland 
Scott Limberg 

 
 

 

AREA MEETING PLACES & TIMES 
Austin 
Janesville 
Owatonna Early Edition 
Rochester Risers 
Red Wing 
Faribault 
Greater Mankato 

Mondays 
Thursdays 
Wednesdays 
Tuesdays 
Tuesdays 
Wednesdays 
Wednesdays 

Noon 
Noon 
7 AM 
7 AM 
Noon 
Noon 
11:55  

Holiday Inn 
Purple Goose Eatery 
Owatonna Fire Hall 
Hilton Garden Inn 
St. James Hotel 
Bernie’s Grill 
Courtyard by Mariott 

Winona 
Northfield 
Great Rochester 
Rochester 
Waseca 
Albert Lea 
 

Wednesdays 
Thursdays 
Wednesdays 
Thursdays 
Thursdays 
Wednesdays 
 

Noon 
12:15  
12:10 
11:30 
Noon 
Noon 

Westfield Golf Club 
United Methodist Ch. 
Double Tree Hotel 
Holiday Inn 
Miller/Armstrong  
Riverland College  
 
 

 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
January 16: Duke Pieper, author of book, “I’m Alive, Courage, Hope and a Miracle 
January 23: Kathleen Segna, Principal, St. Mary’s School 
January 30: Melanie Tschida, Red Cross 
February 6: Dan McIntosh, County Attorney 
February 13: Dave Beaver, Manager, Owatonna Airport 
February 20: Dr. David Burkholder, Mayo Clinic, Owatonna: Avoiding a stroke, signs and symptoms 
February 27: Marcus Jarvis, Immigration Lawyer 
March 6: Nancy Ness, Director, Steele County Food Shelf 
March 13: Tim Grant: “Personal Happiness is a Prerequisite for a Successful Life 
March 20: Kelly Schuller, President: Viracon 
March 27: OHS Robotics Team 
April 3: Open 
April 10: Open 
April 17: Malika and Taha Muhammed: “We Survived Iraq and Turkey: Long Road to Freedom” 
April 24: Roger Wareheim “Owatonna Forward” 
May 1: STRIVE graduates 

 

      
 



 
ROTARY O’PINION 

Monday, January 16, 2016                                                                                          Editor: Todd Hale 
 
THIS WEEK: We will hear from Duke Pieper, author of a book, “I’m Alive Courage, Hope and a Miracle.” 
He also started the “Pieper Hope and Courage Foundation.” 
 
BIRTHDAYS: Gregg Draeger and Andy Michaeletz, Jan. 20 
STUDENT ROTARIANS: Rebekah Bendorf, Amy Oldenburg, Tori Urch, Grace Valen 
IN-BOUND EXCHANGE STUDENT: Leticia (Brazil) 
 
NOTES FOR ROTARIANS 
Keep in mind that this Sunday, January 22, is “National Compliment Day”. You’re supposed to compliment at 
least five people. Makes them feel good and science has proved that it makes you feel good too. 
 
Do you remember your dreams? Why is it so difficult to remember the majority of dreams we experience? 
Science shows that when our brains are asleep, nothing we experience is encoded into memory. To remember 
fragments of a dream, one must awaken, at least somewhat, while it is occurring, and even then, the memory is 
likely to be fleeting. Those that recall more of their dreams may be slightly more wakeful in general, especially 
if they’re making an effort to remember or keep a record of them. Recurring dreams are more likely to be 
remembered because of the increased number of opportunities to awaken during them, and frightening dreams 
are sometimes recalled only because they wake you up. 
 
Rotarian Kim Schaufenbuel will be inducted as a new board member of the Owatonna Chamber of Commerce 
at the annual dinner this Friday. 
 
It’s been said that “A man or woman who simply joins a ROTARY Club and attends its weekly luncheons is not 
a ROTARIAN….they are a ROTE. They simply learn but do not understand. Nowhere else does a man or 
woman mean more to business and their profession than in ROTARY. You cannot touch elbows with the 
leading business and professional men and women of many states without absorbing much that you can apply to 
your own vocation with splendid results.” 
 
Our intern was not very swift. One day, he turned to a secretary. “I’m almost out of typing paper. What do I 
do?”  “Just use copy machine paper,” she said to him. With that, the intern took his last remaining piece of 
blank typing paper, put it in the copy machine and proceeded to make five blank copies!  
 
The hunter in the lush jungles of Ceylon was so intent upon bagging a treacherous leopard that, in the 
excitement, his false teeth fell out. Ever since the poor man has been searching for his bridge on the River 
Kwai. 
 
Finally: Hospital regulations require a wheelchair for patients being discharged. However, while working as a 
student nurse a young lady found an elderly gentleman, already dressed and sitting on the bed with a suitcase at 
his feet, who insisted he didn’t need her help to leave the hospital. After a chat about rules being rules, he 
reluctantly let her wheel him to the elevator. On the way down, the student nurse asked if his wife was meeting 
him. “I don’t know,” he said. “She’s still upstairs in the bathroom changing out of her hospital gown.” 
 
HAVE A GREAT ROTARY WEEK! 
 
  
 
 


